
From: Carol Ann Desiderio
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: FW: Roosevelt Park Renovation
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:59:56 PM

 

From: li xin <xl7048@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 2:04 PM
To: Carol Ann Desiderio <CDesiderio@CITYOFMALDEN.ORG>
Subject: Roosevelt Park Renovation
 
Hi Ms. Desiderio,
 
I understand that funding of the renovation of Roosevelt Park will be discussed at tonight's City
Council meeting.
 
As a taxpayer of the city and a parent, I wanted to voice my strong support for the project which
is so important to the youth in our community.  I urge the council to do what is necessary to
finally move this project forward.
 
Thank you
 

Li Brincheiro
 740 Salem Street, Malden
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